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Dolphin Families,
Kenneth Davis Elementary will be holding our
15th annual Polar Express on Friday, December

17th. 
Every student K-4 will participate in this

exciting and memorable event.
Students are encouraged to wear school

appropriate pajamas for the occasion. Make sure
to be on time, because this is a train you don't

want your children to miss!

No visitors allowed during the Polar Express
event.

DECEMBER 17TH, 2021
AT 8:00 AM
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